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May 14, 2018
Dear YMCA of Central Florida Family,

At the YMCA of Central Florida, the safety and security of everyone within our facilities is our top priority. As part of our
ongoing commitment to children and families to ensure our Family Centers remain welcoming, safe and secure, we are
introducing a new check-in process to maintain proper utilization of our facilities. In addition to background screenings for
team members and volunteers that have been in effect, the following access control measures will further ensure a safe
and secure experience for all.

e |In accordance with our Code of Conduct, all Y members are required to present their valid Y membership ID
during operating hours—whether a card, app or fingerprint scan—or a government-issued photo ID, when
entering any YMCA of Central Florida Family Center, without exception. All other guests and non-member program
participants will be required to present a photo ID, and complete a standardized check-in process, before entering.

e Beginning August 1, 2018: All Y members, guests and non-member program participants will automatically be
screened against a national sex offender registry at all YMCA of Central Florida locations. This screening is part of
the YMCA of Central Florida’s commitment to child abuse prevention, which supports the YMCA of the USA (YUSA)
Nationwide Membership Initiative.

Nationwide Membership Initiative also allows Y members to access and use participating YMCAs across the United States
and Puerto Rico through the sharing of limited membership data with YUSA and other Y Member Associations.

We understand these measures may cause a slight delay in your check-in, and appreciate your assistance to plan
accordingly. We trust that you share in understanding the necessity of these efforts to maintain the wellbeing of everyone
inour Y family.

To review the YMCA Code of Conduct and Membership Policies, and for more information about these initiatives, please
visit our website at ymcacf.org. Updates to policies and procedures regarding ongoing safety efforts will be provided here.
Our Family Center staff are available to assist with any questions, or you may email us at info@cfymca.org to share
feedback or receive further assistance.

Thank you,
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Daniel K. Ickes
Chief Operating Officer
YMCA of Central Florida
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